CITY OF WEST LINN

MARCH 31, 2009 UPDATE ON THE APPLICATION FOR A HOTEL AT 2400-2450 WILLAMETTE FALLS DRIVE. (HOLIDAY INN EXPRESS)

FILE NUMBER: FILE NO. AP-09-02

AT THEIR MARCH 30, 2009, CITY COUNCIL HEARING, THE COUNCIL CONTINUED THE HEARING ON THIS MATTER UNTIL MAY 11, 2009 AT 6:30 PM

AT THE MAY 11, 2009 MEETING, THE COUNCIL IS EXPECTED TO HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION AND AN APPEAL OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION'S APPROVAL TO ALLOW A HOTEL TO BE LOCATED AT 2400-2450 WILLAMETTE FALLS DRIVE.

ADDITIONAL PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE MEETING WILL BE PROVIDED PURSUANT TO ALL CITY AND STATE GUIDELINES.

Please call Chris Kerr, Acting Planning Director, City of West Linn, at (503) 723-2538 with any questions, or email me at ckerr@westlinnoregon.gov.